
HEAT RESPITE PROGRAM – GRACE LUTHERAN CHURCH 

Calling all Esperanza chefs, volunteers, those able to assemble or serve sandwiches, 

and those wishing to donate either money ($) or non-perishables to the cause!! 

We will again be providing sack lunches to be served at Grace Lutheran Church in 

downtown Phoenix on Wednesday, July 26th and would welcome your help.  If that day 

doesn’t work for you, please consider assisting us with another sack lunch on 

Wednesday, August 2nd. (http://www.graceinthecity.com)  

Sack lunches will consist of: 

 
One Sandwich (Ham, Turkey, Roast Beef, Peanut Butter & Jelly) w/Cheese 

 Granola Bar (or similar) 
 Chips 
 Fruit Cups 

Bottled Water / Capri Sun / Bottled Juice or Lemonade 
 
We have leftover water bottles and Capri Sun from the 4th of July 
bicycle parade that will also be used for Grace Lutheran. 

  
We again anticipate serving a minimum of 100 guests. Grace Lutheran will provide all 

plates, cups, silverware, and condiments. 

If you wish to help assemble the sack lunches, please meet us in the fellowship hall at 

8:45 AM on Wednesday, July 26th or 8:45 AM on Wednesday, August 2nd.  We will 

provide the items needed to assemble the sack lunch.   

If you would like to join us in serving lunch at Grace Lutheran, we will be leaving 

Esperanza at approximately 10:30 AM.  Lunch service begins at approximately 12:30 

PM.  

Items that can be donated or collected prior to the lunch service are:   

 Lunch Bags 
 Sandwich Bags 
 Non-Perishables 
 Cases/Packages of Bottled Water 
 Juice Boxes / Capri Sun Boxes 
 Fruit Cups – Mandarin Oranges, Applesauce, Fruit Cocktail, Peaches, etc. 
 Nutri Grain Bars (or something similar) 
 
If you can provide these non-perishable items, please deliver to the Kitchen/Fellowship 
Hall by Sunday, July 23rd or Sunday, July 30th.  Please designate these items for “Grace 
Lutheran.” 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me, Larry, or Peggy Hanson. My cell 
phone is 310-502-7930 and my email is chrisarmfield@hotmail.com.  
 
If you would like to learn more about Grace Lutheran’s Heat Respite Program, please 
see the link below: 
   
https://www.graceinthecity.com/heat-respite   
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